Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:31 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel

From: michele conner <connermicheleann@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2019 10:23 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel

Hello Heather,
| know there are many opinions about the hotel proposal and you are up next at bat in the evaluation process.

I am in the no hotel camp for all the reasons the planning commission outlined in its report. Mainly | think it will forever
negatively change the character, charm and community of Winslow. To keep it short because I'm sure your inbox is very
full as this process proceeds, | am hopeful that you will support the planning commission's determination. If not, | hope

your reasons for supporting the project will be clearly stated. | can't imagine that any arguments to support the project

have not been addressed.

Thank you for your work to keep Winslow and Bainbridge Island a wonderful place to live. We truly love it here.
Kind regards,

Michele Conner
425-281-2480



